
It has come to our attention that a bill is in the works for a substantial increase to our utility charges in 
the near future.  
 
We are asking you to hold EESE funding at its current level with a temporary suspension to the proposed 
3 year plan.  
 
Thank you, 
Ron and Marylou Drohr 
145 Sundown Road 
Bristol, NH 03222 

 


